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Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 

Procurement Department 

10, Akti Miaouli, 

GR 185 38,  

Piraeus, Greece. 

Tel: +30 210 4550186   

Fax: +30 210 4550187  

E-mail: procurement@olp.gr 

 

 

 

SUBJECT: Clarifications to the interested parties, regarding the tender for the Procurement & 

Installation of CCTV cameras with necessary auxiliaries in PPA Military Dock Area.  

 

Interested parties are kindly requested to refer to all clarifications published provided by PPA, in 

relation to the subject tender. 

 

General Clarification: Each project experience must be over one hundred thousand euros 

(€ 100,000) 

Question 1:  

“We would like to thank you for informing us about the upcoming tender for the procurement of CCTV 

cameras. 

xxxxxxx is currently examining the option of participating in the aforementioned tender. However, we do 

have the following questions: 

1. Despite our experience in large-scale security projects we do not hold a valid License of Personnel of 

Private Enterprise for the Provision of Security Services (I.E.P.Y.A.).  

Taking into consideration that this tender is for the “Procurement & Installation of CCTV cameras” 

(supply and implementation of cameras) which does not include any security services provision from the 

supplier, can you clarify that this term can be avoided? 

2. In case we cooperate with a sub-contractor that is an I.E.P.Y.A. can we make use of the subcontractor’s 

certificate?” 

 

Piraeus, 06 July 2020 
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Answer 1: 

1. Tender terms cannot be avoided at this stage of the tender. Meanwhile due to L. 

3707/2008 (Gaz. 209 A/2008), any company that undertakes such projects has to be 

licensed as I.E.P.Y.A.   

2. The license cannot be borrowed from a subcontractor. 

 


